18 September 2020

CPSU NSW:
Bargaining report and Zoom meeting on 21 September

As you are aware, the CPSU NSW and the NSW Aboriginal Land Council (NSWALC) attended a
conciliation conference with Deputy Boyce of the Fair Work Commission on Tuesday afternoon.

We met again with the NSWALC and other employee representatives earlier today, and we’d like to
provide a progress update.

We have arranged a Zoom meeting on Monday, 21 September from 12:30pm. Follow the link below to join
the meeting:

zoom.us/j/94415356451?pwd=V3ZCUmhPblp6 TGowMFdKMUFZKOFMdz09
Meeting ID: 944 1535 6451
Passcode: 077977

We look forward to seeing you on Monday.

United We Bargain, Divided We Beg!
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